
Online Awareness Session on  
National Freelance Training Program 

 

International Islamic University Islamabad along with National 

Freelance Training Program will be holding an “Online 

Awareness Session” as Admissions remain open for the 

centre established at IIUI. The online session will be on 16th 

September, 2021 at 3PM which will include program 

introduction, admissions and enrollment process as well as 

course details etc. 

 

Please join this session as it promises to be a highly fruitful 

one with IIUI and NFTP management being involved in this 

session and expect all your queries to be answered. 

 

To Apply for NFTP at IIUI simply visit: 

http://portal.nftp.pitb.gov.pk/Trainee_Candidate_Applicant_

Registration_Partner_Institute_Undertaking.aspx  
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